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Hispanic Ministers Invite You To a Forum Regarding Immigration with Rep. Luis Gutierrez

Senator Rev. Rubén Díaz is informing the community that the New York Hispanic Clergy

Organization, which he presides along with Rev. Raymond Rivera, President of the Latino

Pastoral Action Center (LPAC), will be hosting a forum regarding immigration.

Congressman Luis Gutierrez, author of the Immigration Reform legislation, will be coming

directly from Washington, D.C. for this forum.

This forum will be held this Monday, March 15th at 7:00pm in the meeting hall of the Latino

Pastoral Action Center located on 170th Street and Jerome Avenue in the Bronx.

“It is important that we attend this forum to express our interest and need for Immigration

Reform to Congressman Gutierrez,” stated Rev. Rubén Díaz.
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